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Dear Sir / Madam,
You need to stop this cruelty to these poor defenceless animals. These puppy farms are horrific and need to be
shut down, plus the selling of animals in pet shops is a big part of the problem. Do the right thing for these poor
animals and stop this cruelty.

Yours sincerely

Joanne Tarbuck
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